
Argo will arrive in San Diego

June 7, 1960

The Research Vessel Argo, newest addition to the oceanographic fleet of The University of California's Scripps
Institution of Oceanography, will arrive in San Diego at approximately 10:00 a.m. Thursday, June 9.

The Ship left Seattle, where she has been reconditioned as an oceanographic research vessel, last Friday and
called at San Francisco on Tuesday, June 7. She had originally been scheduled to arrive in San Diego next week,
but sea trials in deep water were accomplished more rapidly than had been planned.

The ship will dock at the Embarcadero, near Civic Center, San Diego. She will be open to newsmen on her
arrival.


